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William McDowell <wmcdowell@natickma.org> Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 2:24 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish:

This email is just to note that the Engineering Division and the Director of Public Works reviewed the Board of
Selectmen's recommendation letter for the Low Impact Development grant Application. We are in agreement with the
letter and note that its inclusion will benefit the grant application review. The Department is aware of fully prepared to
complete the in-kind survey services as described in the letter.

Thanks,
Bill

William E. McDowell, PE

Town Engineer

Natick Department of Public Works
75 West Street

Natick, MA 01760

508-647-6400 x 2015
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